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5H Class Teacher 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Following on from my previous letter in March, I can now confirm that Miss Gabrielle 

Theodore, will be teaching 5H for the remainder of the school year.  

Miss Theodore will be working with Mr Fung in the coming weeks to ensure a 

smooth handover and that Miss Theodore is fully aware of the needs of the children 

in the class. 

I’d like to thank Mr Fung for the work he has done with class 5H over the past term. 

We wish him lots of luck as he prepares to go on stage in the West End. If you get the 

opportunity to see Frozen, you may just spot him in the cast. 

Miss Griffin will continue to support 5H for the remainder of this academic year. 

If you have further queries, please do not hesitate to contact a member of the senior 

leadership team or myself to discuss this further.   

 

Kind regards, 

 

Nicky Ross    

Headteacher  

Woodpecker and Cuckoo Hall Academy 

CHAT Leader of Primary Education 
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